
As the temperatures start to drop, winterizing your pipes is 

essential. This lowers the risk of pipes freezing, preventing a 

pipe burst. Start by disconnecting hoses used in the summer 

and insulate pipes located in colder areas such as your 

garage. For more information, visit castlepinesmetro.com. 
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